
Agreed Report for BOM Meeting 13.03.24
● Correspondence received from CEIST commending the school

community.
● Emergency works on roofs are now complete.
● Staffing: applications have been made for more resources.
● FUSE anti-bullying programme discussed. Thank you to staff who have

seen the completion of the FUSE programme with TY class.
● The Board wishes our senior and junior cycle students the best with

upcoming orals and exam coursework.
● Thank you to the Parents' Association for their continued work and

support in the school. Well done on the successful Bingo night in early
February and we wish them well with the upcoming Golf Classic during
Easter.

● Commiserations and congratulations to the second year basketball
team and the senior camogie team on their hard work and successful
journey this year. Well done to our junior and first year soccer teams on
recent success. We wish them well for the upcoming cup match. Thank
you to all involved in sport and extra-curricular activities in the school.

● The Board expresses its sincere condolences to Noreen Sheehan and
Maura Mulcahy on recent bereavements in their families. May they rest
in peace.

● Upcoming changes to the book rental scheme and supply of books was
discussed.

● Student Council: The Board wishes the student council well with the
upcoming Nations Together Day.

● Thank you to staff and year heads for the implementation of the new
Mercy

● Wishing Transition Year students and teachers well on their upcoming
trip to Amsterdam.

● The Board would like to thank all staff and teachers for their continued
hard work. We wish you all a peaceful and restful St Patrick's day
weekend and Easter break.


